NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Bergen Post Office Dedicated in Honor of Barry Miller

SENATOR MICHAEL H. RANZENHOFER  September 10, 2016

Bergen, NY - Congressman Chris Collins invited Senator Mike Ranzenhofer to the unveiling

of a memorial plaque and formal dedication of the Bergen Post Office in honor of Barry

Miller. The Bergen Post Office will now be known as the "Barry Miller Post Office."

Barry was a member of the Bergen Fire Department for three decades. He was tragically
killed last September in an ambulance accident on his way to a fire call. Earlier this year,
Senator Ranzenhofer posthumously designated him as a recipient of the New York State

Senate Liberty Medal.






